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Next Sunday:  
Message:  Dave Harnish 

Librarian: Sharon Fisher 

Church Nursery: Karey Newswanger & Zoe Smith 

Part 2 Nursery: Karey Newswanger 

 

Upcoming Dates of Note: 

June 9          AC/MCT Meeting                                              6:30 p.m. 

June 14        “Too Busy Not to Pray” study                        6:00 p.m. 

 

Attendance and Offering: 

Attendance last Sunday:                                                      97            

Tithes & offerings received last Sunday:     $2,666.50                                                    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

1125 River Road, Marietta, PA 17547 Telephone: 717 426-4584 

E-mail: MariettaChapel@gmail.com www.MariettaChapel.org 

 

LEAD PASTOR 

 Dave Harnish 615-1068 davechapel@gmail.com  

2015 Focus 

Together, go deeper: 

                           with each other… 

                                     in our communities… 

                                                                       and with God. 
 

 

Mission Statement 

We follow Jesus,  

addressing the needs of those around us 

so that together we may experience the living God 

and become channels of compassion and hope to a hurting world. 

 
 

 

                       

 

                    

                     

                    June 7, 2015 

“Jesus’ Graduation Messages” 

Matthew 7:24-29 

 

Welcome and announcements                            Bob Flowers 

Praise and worship in song 

Communion 

Responding with tithes and offerings  

Message                Dave Harnish 

Sending Prayer                                                       Bob Flowers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sonrise Café                      9:00-9:30 a.m. 

Worship Service              9:30-11:00 a.m.                       

Part 2                                11:00-11:30 a.m. 



WELCOME GUESTS 

We are delighted you have come to worship with us. If you did not 

receive a guest packet upon your arrival, please pick up one at the 

welcome desk in the lobby. We would appreciate if you would  

also sign the guest book there. We hope to see you again! 

 

 

 

Nursery Care for infants through age two provided 9:30-11:30 a.m. 

Kidz for Christ Classes:  

�    Ages 3 – 5 (Preschool), 10:10 -11:30 a.m., Room 5 

♦ K - 5th Grades, 10:10 - 11:30 a.m., Room 3 & 4 

Note: Preschool children will join the older classes for music from 

11:15-11:30 a.m.  Parents please pick up your children in room 5. 

 

Part 2   11:00 - 11:30 a.m. 

 

Youth 

�      6th-8th Grades, Room #6 

�      9th-12th Grades, Room #7 & 8 

Adults 

  �   International Bible Lesson- Conference Room 

  �   Catalyst Groups 

           Connections - Overflow Room #9, Section 1 

           Adults - Fellowship Hall, Overflow Room #9, Section 2 

 

Serving Today 

Greeters:  Milt & Geri Heilman 

Librarian: Nicole Newswanger 

Church Nursery: Chez Shertzer & Zoe Smith 

Part 2 Nursery: Chez Shertzer 

 

 

 

This Week’s Chapel Activities 

Sun                              “Too Busy Not to Pray” study              6:00 p.m. 

Mon                              Softball game                                          7:00 p.m. 

Tue                               AC/MCT Meeting                                   6:30 p.m. 

Thu                               Softball game                              6:15 & 7:00 p.m. 

 

                    Announcements 

 

� PRAYER REQUEST CARDS are in racks on the benches. If you wish 

to submit a request, print it on a card and place it in the offering plate. 

� HEARING ASSISTANCE DEVICES are available upon request. 

Please check with the technician at the sound booth for assistance. 

� GROCERY GIFT CARDS – If you need grocery gift cards, please see 

Twila. This is an ongoing fundraiser for the youth who are able to 

purchase gift cards from Darrenkamps, Giant, and Weis at a discount 

and sell them at face value for a 5% profit. 

� OUR BISHOP SAM THOMAS IS RETIRING July 31st, 2015.  As an 

expression of appreciation, everyone in the congregation is invited to 

bring a card to church for Sam and Marian and give it to Pastor  Dave or 

place it his mailbox by June 11th.  You may include a note of 

appreciation, words of encouragement, a story, a bible verse, etc. 

� DO YOU LIKE THE BEACH?  Here is your chance to have fun in the 

sun. We as a Chapel Family are trying to organize a Mennonite Disaster 

Service trip to Crisfield Maryland on August 3-7. This depressed area 

was hit by hurricane Sandy and is still being rebuilt. If you have interest, 

call or email Jim Shuman: shumanrsix@juno.com or call 616-8551.    

� THE “TOO BUSY NOT TO PRAY” STUDY and small group 

discussion will continue on Sunday evenings. If you weren’t able to 

attend the introductory gathering, you may still join us for the 

remaining three sessions. The remaining study dates are:  June14 and 

June 28 at 6:00 pm in the fellowship hall.  Each session will be repeated 

one week later for those who have schedule conflicts or who prefer these 

alternate dates (June 7, 21, and July 5). 

� WE WILL BE CELEBRATING COMMUNION TODAY as part of 

the worship service.  

� SUMMER SCHEDULE – We will be modifying our Sunday morning 

schedule this summer during the months of July and August as has been 

our pattern the last few years.  Stay tuned for more information! 

 

 

 

 

� CHECK THE BULLETIN BOARD – Take a minute to check 

the bulletin board for more information on the following and 

more… 

� Folk Art Fun for Kids and Adults—This summer, the 1719 

Hans Herr House & Museum is beginning a new program 

introducing traditional Pennsylvania German skills.  This 

series features five classes, ranging from fraktur and 

scherenschnitte to hearth cooking, blacksmithing, and tape 

weaving, each designed for a child to learn together with 

an accompanying adult. The first class is on Fraktur and 

Scherenschnitte on Wednesday, June 17, from 9 a.m. to 

noon. Learn more at www.hansherr.org. 

� Music in the Orchard—Sopa Sol with Donna Nomick and St. 

Eloise—Music in the the Orchard kicks off a new season of 

local music at the 1719 Hans Herr House starting at 6 p.m. 

on Saturday, June 13. Tickets cost $8. Visit 

www.hansherr.org for more information. 

 

                                       YOUTH 

� Sr High Youth Bible Study – All 9th – 12th graders are 

invited for worship and Bible study here at the chapel in the 

youth room on June 7, 14 & 21  from 7-8:30 p.m.  

� Sr High Youth Road Rally will be held on June 13 at 6:00 

p.m.  Rally will begin at the chapel. 

                                 


